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Friday 10th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back after what we all hope was a restful and relaxing break.  All of 

the children are in fine voice and spirits as they start the new term. 

 

As we move forward as a Primary school, I would like to thank you for your support over the last 

week as you have reacted so positively to the changes.  Both myself, Mrs Greensmith (SENCO) and 

Mrs Proost (Home School Link Worker) have spent time in the Infants getting to know the teaching 

staff and the support staff but also getting to know the children too. 

 

We are looking forward to doing activities together, despite being on 2 sites, for example there will 

be a Primary school celebration assembly held every Friday which all the children from Year 1 to 6 

will attend at the Junior school and the Junior school Prefects have been leading games on the 

Infant playground at lunchtime as well. 

 

Although there have been some changes to gates especially at the Junior school due to the building 

work, I would like to remind parents that the gates at the Juniors shut at 8.45am and the gates at the 

Infants shut at 8.55am.  For safeguarding reasons, all the gates on the Infant site are closed 

throughout the day and should you need to collect a child or drop a child off after school closes, you 

will need to take them to the Junior school. 

 

If your child is absent, please contact the school office on 01329 281206 or leave a message on 

Studybugs or via the email address admin@peelcommon-jun.hants.sch.uk  

 

The rolling start at both the Infants and the Juniors would seem to be helping the parking situation 

around the schools as well.  I would ask that you always park responsibly and respectfully to limit 

the impact on the local residents. 

 

More information will be coming out soon regarding attendance, dates for the term and updates 

regarding the progress of the building works. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Mrs Z Dudley 

Headteacher 
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